
In the interest of preserving public health amidst COVID-19 concerns, Mecklenburg County
and Griffin & Strong, P.C. welcome the community to attend virtual public hearings hosted in

webinar format. Community members are invited to share their experiences, both positive
and negative, doing business with and attempting to do business with the County. We
encourage your participation and look forward to your feedback on how Mecklenburg

County can improve diverse representation in public contracting.
 

Meetings are facilitated and led by Griffin & Strong, P.C. on behalf of Mecklenburg County.
As a part of the public record, all comments will be recorded and may be used 

as anecdotal evidence for the 2020 Disparity Study.
 

Click here to register on Eventbrite OR type Bit.ly/2wzQQoj into your search bar
 

For more information about the study, please visit MecklenburgCountyDisparityStudy.com

MECKLENBURG COUNTY
DISPARITY STUDY
VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARINGS

MECKLENBURG COUNTY AND
GRIFFIN & STRONG, P.C.
INVITE YOU TO THE:

Thursday
April 2nd, 2020

12pm-1:30pm EST
Webinar Link Provided On Eventbrite

HOSTED IN WEBINAR FORMAT

Saturday
April 4th, 2020

12pm-1:30pm EST
Webinar Link Provided On Eventbrite

Questions?     (678) 364-2962 ext 111    MecklenburgCountyStudy@gspclaw.com     www.gspclaw.com

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/100797522102
http://gspclaw.com/

